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PRESIDENTSPRESIDENTSPRESIDENTSPRESIDENTS

NEWSNEWSNEWSNEWS

No input received.

DOESDOESDOESDOES ITITITIT MATTER?MATTER?MATTER?MATTER?
Early this summer, former LKRA President Sandy Bower resigned

for family reasons which required her to spend a great deal of time 

up north.  With hindsight we can see what a great driving force 

Sandy was within the LKRA.

Unfortunately despite my attempts to contact other board

members during the summer, nobody replied.  Eventually I was 

promised news would come after the October meeting; but this

also didn‘t happen.  As an Editor without news to report, I figure

that there is nothing left for me to do but resign.

There is another meeting scheduled for this Saturday (see below) 

and it seems there will apparently be no December meeting.  I 

encourage you to go to the meeting below, make your voice heard

and get involved.

I had fun and hope you enjoyed the Lido Key matters we

produced for you.

Regards,

Nigel Mould

PUBLIC NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING

Saturday, November 15, 2008 10:00 AM

Lido Beach Resort * 700 Ben Franklin Drive * 8th Floor (South Tower)

Speaker: Mayor Lou Ann Palmer

Topic:    City of Sarasota Update

Business meeting will follow Speaker

Bring a Friend – Bring a Neighbor!

Please bring food items or a cash donation for All Faiths Food Bank

More board members are needed! If you can help, contact Tony Lagunovich at 388-1347

*There will be no December meeting*


